Date of Published- 01/07/2020

South Australia 2020/2021 State Nomination update

South Australia's proposed migration plan for the program year 2020/2021 will be
released in the month of August. We urge all the potential applicants to
constantly monitor our official website or the FB page for latest updates.

The nomination application preparations for selected candidates have already
started and if you have not yet received the SA nomination processing guidelines
fromus, kindly contact Mr.Anujayathrough 0112 823000 or 0112823111
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